

## Selectmen's Workshop Tuesday, February 15, 2022 8:00 am

Board: R. Gil Rand, Charyl Reardon, Scott Rice

Staff: Judy Welch, Mike Welch

Public: Ben Clark

## Call to order

Charyl called the meeting to order at 8:03 am.

## Watermain

The Board notified Ben of a water main leak that fed a line to the Hobo Railroad and discussed possible solutions.

Ben stated that although they are not currently using Woodstock's water, much money was spent to run the waterline to the Hobo, and he would like to be able to have the option to use the water in the future.

Charyl motioned to keep the line shut off and look into possible repairs. Scott seconded the motion, and the vote was affirmative. Charyl noted that until the water main is repaired and access is restored, the Clark Family should no longer be charged the base rate.

## Adjournment

Scott motioned to adjourn the workshop at 12	2:35. Gil seconded the motion, and the vote was
Charyl Reardon, Chairman	February 22, 2022
Scott Rice	
R. Gil Rand	